
 

 

 

 
 

Welcome to our Winter 2024 eNewsletter 
Latitude 37 is pleased to welcome you to our latest eNewsletter. The arrival of winter coincides 

with the 2022 Heathcote Shiraz tasting exceptionally well post release. This was our seventeenth  

vintage of our Heathcote Shiraz and shows incredible fruit characteristics being one of our best 

vintages to date. We also preview the August release of Heathcote Sparkling Shiraz 2022 and are 

taking orders for immediate delivery as we look forward to satisfying your red & sparkling wine 

needs as we close out winter months and approach the first buds of Spring.    

Flagship Heathcote Shiraz 2022 -  IN RELEASE 
Heathcote Shiraz 2022 was aged in American and French oak for a period of 21 months. A rich 

dark purple/plum hue color, showing multi-layered complexity to the bouquet and palate, typical 

Heathcote fruit driven characteristics balanced with oak and a fine tannin structure. It is an 

exceptional example of Heathcote Shiraz that will age well with cellaring and is exceptional value 

at $216 a case ($18 a bottle).  It is our seventeenth release of our flagship variety and we 

believe may well be the best Shiraz from the Heathcote region. Ready to enjoy now, it shows all 

the hallmarks of another classic vintage.   

Heathcote Sparkling Shiraz (Vintage) 2022 – August 2024 Release  
Latitude 37 Heathcote Sparkling Shiraz is a premium bottled fermented sparkling wine. 

Characterised by a rich creaminess, a fruit driven bouquet and palate balanced by a refreshing 

crisp, dry finish. Our 2022 release is taking orders now with deliveries commencing in late August 

2024. It is a magnificent sparkling shiraz we are sure you will also highly anticipate its upcoming 

release.  

Orders for Immediate delivery 
Orders can be placed on the attached order form or through the Latitude 37 website 

(www.latitude37.com.au).  Orders will be taken for immediate delivery and we look forward to 

being considered as winter gifts, adding to your cellar or fine wine to be enjoyment over the 

cooler months. From the Latitude 37 team, we thank you again for your custom and support and 

send you best wishes during 2024.   

 

Please Enjoy!        

         
Andrew Thomson        Andrew McCleave  

Winemaker & Creator       Managing Director 

For further information please contact Andrew McCleave or the Latitude 37 Team directly: 
Phone: 03 93374520 / Mobile: 0404 880872 

Email: sales@latitude37.com.au      Website: www.latitude37.com.au  
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